
 

 
 
 

19 May 2022 
 

Retirement of Director 
 

As set out in the Chairman’s Address at the Company’s Annual General Meeting held today, non-executive 
Director, Mr Ken Scott-Mackenzie, today retired from the Board following the conclusion of the Company’s 
Annual General Meeting, after almost 12 years of service. 

On behalf of all shareholders, the Board of Adbri Limited thanks Ken for his service and acknowledges his 
significant contribution.    

 

-ENDS- 

Authorised for release by the Company Secretary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

Sarah McNally 
General Manager Corporate Finance 
and Investor Relations 
+61 477 999 238 
sarah.mcnally@adbri.com.au 

Jon Snowball 
Domestique  
Media Advisor 
+61 477 946 068 
jon@domestiqueconsulting.com.au 

adbri.com.au  

Level 1, 157 Grenfell Street 
Adelaide SA 5000 
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